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6th of November 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Your child/children will participate in the Attitudes to School Survey in the week commencing 9th of November 2020. This survey will help us find out how your child/children feel about Noble Park English Language School.  
Their answers will be kept safe by our team at ORIMA Research and the Department of Education and Training. Reports about the survey results that teachers and school may see will never identify your child/children. 

The survey can help NPELS become a better school. The Department of Education and Training will use the results for research to improve outcomes for students. 

This is not a test and there are no right or wrong answers. You can help your child/children to understand questions if you can.

Your child/children will be asked about thoughts and feelings in relation to the school, family, friends, health (including mental health) and wellbeing, and bullying. 

· The participation in this survey is voluntary.  

· If your child/children don’t want to answer a question, they can skip it and go to the next question.  

· They can stop the survey at any time.  

Teachers and Multicultural Education Aides will support students if they feel uncomfortable in answering some questions. The school employs Multicultural Education Aides in the following languages: Arabic, Burmese, Chinese, Dari, Farsi, Hazaragi, Khmer, Samoan, and Vietnamese.  

This survey will take around 40-60 minutes to complete. 

If you have any questions, or you do not want your child /children to participate in the survey, please contact the school on the following numbers:

· Noble Park campus - 9546 9578

· Casey campus - 9799 0288

· Springvale campus - 9548 3496

· Stoninngton/Glen Eira campus - 9571 9606

Kind regards,

Enza Calabro, NPELS Principal
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